June 14, 2016

Crossville City Council:

I am requesting permission to close North St. and Sth St.
between West Ave. and Rector Ave. on Saturday, July 9 from
9am-11pm for The Chop Shop's annual community block party.
I have already spoken with all the surrounding businesses that
will be affected by this closure and I have their complete
cooperation. This will be our 4th year of hosting this community
event and we would greatly appreciate your approval.

Thank You

Samantha Reed
931-210-3311
031-787-1288




